
 

 
 
 

 

 

03 July 2023 

Dear parent/ carer 

Art and Photography Exhibition 2023 

On Tuesday 18 July the Art Department will be hosting an end of year exhibition to celebrate 

the achievements of our students this year in Art and Photography. 

I am delighted to inform you that your child’s work has been specially selected to feature in the 

2023 Art and Photography Exhibition. The opportunity to exhibit this year has only been offered 

to a limited number of Year 7, 8, 9 and 10 students, so I would like to congratulate your child on 

this achievement.  

We would like to personally invite you and your child to view their work, as well as the work of 

other students, in the exhibition. It will be a fantastic night of celebrating the students work in an 

exhibition setting. 

You are welcome to view the work at any time between 6pm and 8pm in the Drama Studios. We 

understand that this may clash with the Year 10 Maths Evening (a letter will be sent in due 

course), however this is due to finish at 7pm and you are more than welcome to join us 

afterwards. 

Yours faithfully, 

 
Mrs K Marshall 

Raising Standards Leader for Art, Photography and Technology 

If, at any time, you should require special arrangements to be made when visiting the school and/or in order to participate fully in 

supporting your child at school (e.g. an accessible venue for meetings, if you are a wheelchair user, assistance with translation 

of documents or enlarged copies of communications etc.), please do not hesitate to let us know. 


